
MINUTES OF THE CHESWICK GREEN RESIDENTS 
ASSOCIATION
Wednesday 7th October 2015

Present. 
CGRA. George, Brian, Phil, Paul, Helen, Colin, Greg, Mark, 

Martin, Pete
Apologises  Dave, Lisa, Gary

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -- - - - - - - - - - -
- -

Village Hall

Safe, Secure & Financially Sound. 

Discussed for Ian to provide a check list.

Discussed Evening Rates and review nearer the time.

New chairs arrived but wrong colour so discussed returning them for the 
correct ones.

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -- - - - - - - - - - -
- -

Minutes from previous meeting. 

Nothing to add / content: ready to publish on the website.  

People

Nothing to discuss

Parish council

Discussed the recent Parish Council Meeting.  Comments were made that 
people were unable to discuss any comments which Brian will raise with the 
County Officer.

Discussed Parish Council needs local villagers to stand and perhaps 
advertise around village.

Pennies

More subs still arriving.

Party in the Park
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Date confirmed 9th July

George and Phil went to the Saxon to see Alter Ego perform and were 
impressed. Discussed Price of £250.  George informed Mixer Band that it was 
decided to give them a year off, and to give them thanks for performing over 
the past few years.  George received a thank you letter from the band.

Community Events

Discuss at next meeting Christmas Lights Competition, Rules, Dates.  Was 
agreed that one child from Brownies, Cubs, Boys Brigade to pick the best.  
Winner will be presented with a hamper in the Saxon on Friday 18th

December.

New Year’s Eve Party booked by Mark, Martin and Pete – Private Party

Membership

Nothing to discuss

Shops and Open spaces

Draught letter to Carver from Parish Council reference rubbish/shrubs -
Discuss next meeting.

Publish complaint notices about rubbish/shrubs – George to carry out.

Report any crime to Crime stoppers.

Rubbish left on the corner of Saxonwood – Greg to report to Matt Gardner –
Solihull Council.

A member of the pubic left various Registration Numbers which are causing 
disturbances around the shops over the past few months.

Website & Community Communication

Party in the Park

Police

Greg wrote to Andy Timmins about various crimes and was told that 
Cheswick Green was one of the most crime free areas.

Planning.  

1a Kineton Lane, Hockley Heath - Two Storey/Single Storey Rear 
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Extension - No Objections

Any Other Business

Discussed possible Defibrillator – various ways of keeping them secure i.e. 
secured box outside building.  Do we need one? Discuss next meeting.  Pete 
to seek advice from British Heart Foundation. 

George to seek advice from St Johns Ambulance reference to courses.

Saxon possibility of becoming a managed pub – Discuss next meeting

Meeting Closed 22.11pm
Next meeting Wednesday 4th November 
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